OIL & GAS
CONSERVATION COMMISSION

SKELLY OIL COMPANY

TULSA 2, OKLAHOMA

PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT
C L BLACKSHER. VICE PRESIDENT November ll'" 1958

Mr. A. T. Skaer
3250 Monaco Parkway
Denver 7, Colorado

Dear Mr. Skaer:

We have your letter of October 23, 1958, with respect
to your locating the J. F. Kirk No. 3 Well in the NW NW SE of
Section 18-9N-53W, Logan County, Colorado.

As offset operator we wish to advise that we waive
notice and objection to the drilling of your well at the above
described location at least 330' from your west line.
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ce: Mr. Theodore R. Ferguson

Skelly 0il Company
655 Broadway

Denver, Colorado



